Building and Needs Assessment Committee

DEC 1 0 2001 TOWN CLERK

RECEIVED

Minutes of Meeting held on 1 Nov 2001

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown Jeff Hughes David W. Rego

The Chairman called to meeting to order at 4pm. Rex Peterson, the Assistant Town Administrator, was present.

The Committee reviewed the proposals received from nine architectural firms to carry out a feasibilty study and preliminary design drawings for 335 Main Street. The Committee agreed that it should proceed to interview the following four firms:

The Office of Michael Rosenfeld Inc

Brown Linquist Fennucio and Richmond Architects Inc

HKT Architects Inc

Domenech Hicks and Krockmalnic Architects

The Committee agreed that the interviews should be held on Thursday 15 Nov 2001.

The Committee adjourned at 5.30pm.

